
HIKING CLUB PERMISSION SLIP

August 2023

Dear Parents:

This school year, one of the club activities Oakville Middle School will be offering will be
Spartans HIKE! Hiking Club. As part of this club, students will be going off campus to hike Cliff
Cave Park trails. The difficulty of the hikes will vary from easy to moderate. Students interested
in participating should wear comfortable walking shoes, preferably closed-toe, and should bring
a bottle of drinking water.

While this is a year-long activity, students do not need to commit to participate in every hike.
They are welcome to participate as little or as often as they are able to.

If you would like your child to participate in Spartans HIKE! Hiking Club, please sign the
following:

I give permission for my child ________________________ to go off campus as part of
Spartans HIKE! Hiking Club under supervision of Oakville Middle School staff. I understand that:

Hikes are contingent upon weather and may be cancelled due to weather conditions
I must pick up my child at 4 p.m. in the OMS front parking lot
I must sign up in advance on the Sign Up Genius link, which will be updated with sign up
dates throughout the school year. There is a maximum of 30 hikers per hike.

_____________________________________ ____________________
Parent/Guardian Signature Date

_____________________________________
Emergency Contact #

Please note any health concerns below that staff need to be aware of:

Please contact Club Sponsors, Christina Whelehon at whelehonc@msdr9.org or Beth Timmons
at timmonse@msdr9.org with any questions.
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